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Purple Pig Covd-19 Challenge Coin “Limited Edition”

Your Help Needed to support our Major Project! The new $10
Challenge Coin, the one with the leigh placed around the neck of
our Purple Pig, is available and your help supporting our Major
Project is needed now more than ever. With many of our 'Purple
Pig' fundraising events cancelled, you can be a big part of the
success raising money for our therapists to continue their import-
ant work serving the children and families throughout California
and Hawaii. Some of our therapists have also 'Stepped up to a
New Age' by conducting their visits and therapies 'Virtually'. It is
so great, that even during these extraordinary times, our good
works continue. Each of your Association Vice Presidents, and
your Association Vice President Designates have these beautiful
challenge coins. | ask you to reach out to your AVP and show
your support to our Major Project. These are 'Limited Edition'
coins and when they are gone, they are Gone! These coins,
during this difficult year, will be your keepsake to show how we
all contributed to the success of the “best Major Project in all of

Elkdom”. Thank You! .
Jay Larkins

C.H.E.A. First Vice President
2019 - 2021
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